
18th February 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
… And just like that Term 3 is over. I cannot believe how quickly the weeks have flown by. I 
have really enjoyed my first term in Ruby Class, and cannot wait to get back to it after half 
term. 

This week has been very busy, with Home Learning Projects being shared and of course more 
swimming!  

I just wanted to say a massive thank you to all the parents and carers that helped their 
children with the Home Learning Project, despite being tricky, every single story was unique 
and amazed me! Here is some pictures from Tuesday when we shared our Home Learning 
Project: 

  
 

After finishing fractions and decimals last week, the children were assessed on both of 
these and all did really well. Next term, we will be looking at times tables (I know lots of 
them will be excited about this). 

In English, the children wrote a detailed recount about their time swimming, they were able 
to retell what we did, and include their own thoughts and feelings. 

On Thursday, we had our cup assembly, one lucky person in Ruby Class got the Sports Award 
for their courage and perseverance in swimming. However, I could have awarded any of the 
children with it as they have all been so incredible, especially when it has been so intense. 

As a final note, I just wanted to let you all know how grateful I am for all your support in my 
first teaching post. It has been great meeting you all, and speaking to you on the phone or 
through emails. I am hoping Term 4 will allow us to do more things in person. 

Have a lovely half term and well deserved break! See you next term! 

 

 

 



18th February 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


